
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

New Hyperlinks for MDOT Pages 
                           
Due to a server change, hyperlinks from MDOT’s website to the MDOT eProposal, 
Supplemental Specs/Special Provisions, and Construction Contract Inquiry pages are 
currently not working.  Updates are being made to the existing hyperlinks and, in the 
meantime, those pages can be accessed from this announcement. 
 
The correct addresses are as follows: 
 
Construction Contract Inquiry:  https://mdotcf.state.mi.us/public/trnsport/ 
MDOT eProposal:  https://mdotcf.state.mi.us/public/eprop 

Supplemental Specs/Special Provisions:  https://mdotcf.state.mi.us/public/dessssp/spss/ 
 
Replace the links above as new link locations in Bookmarks or Favorites on our computer.
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